5 Days of Positivity Winter Attendance Competition
Monday 16" December- Friday 20" December

Monday 16"
December

Did you know that for
every 5 days missed you
are missing out on 25
hours worth of learning.
Remember that
Attendance counts and
Moments matter.

Have a great day!

Prize Draw:

Headteachers Reward.

Tuesday 17t
December

Leonardo Da Vinci, the
great Italian painter,
knew the importance of
education. He stated
that ‘Learning never
exhausts the mind’. We
are luckytolivein a
country where education
is free until the age of 18.
Make each day count.

Have a great day!

Prize Draw:

Free queue jump
passes, Free Lunch
Pass, double
attendance positive.

Wednesday 18"
December

Statistics shows that
arriving to school 5
minutes late each day
equates to missing 3
whole school days a
year. Arrive to school
before 8:30am to be on
time.

Have a great day!

Prize Draw:

Headteachers Reward.

Thursday 19"
December

With learning for the
term drawing to a close
for this term. | would like
to stress the importance
of attendance of those
final few days. Each day
attended represents
learning, totaling 5 hours
per day. Well done on
attending each day!

Have a great day!

Prize Draw: JD Vouchers
for students with 100%
attendance for
December.

Friday 20"
December

Celebrate the progress
you have made in 2024!
Each dayyou show up,
you are building a
brighter future.

Have a great day!

Prize Draw: JD & Greggs
Vouchers for students
with 100% attendance
for the week.

Triple Attendance
positive.
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5 Days of Positivity Winter Attendance Competition
RULES:

Here’s how it works:

Daily Rewards: Each day a student is present in the last week, they will be entered into a
prize draw for small rewards such as queue-jump passes, free lunch passes, oritems from
the Headteacher reward (filled with sweet treats, fun accessories, and more).

Weekly Prizes: Students with zero absences for the week will be entered into a larger prize

draw to win vouchers and gift cards.

This competition is a fantastic way to finish the term with enthusiasm and highlight the
importance of consistent attendance. We look forward to seeing as many students as possible

participate. Remember: “Be in to Win!”




